
Subject: Re: Thank You!
Posted by Paul Marossy on Thu, 08 Jul 2004 18:56:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Personally, I think if it is tastefully done, it shouldn't be a problem. I see links to commercial
websites all the time. Of course, the posters are usually the ones who own the website...But, then
again, I am not the last word on the subject. :)
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